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I am writing to express my support for HB 3235. I want to let you know what an 

additional $1,200 per child would mean for my family.  

 

 

It would mean a lot, as a single mom with two kids and low income. I can buy them 

the things the need, as new clothes they need and food they want  This year I got 

divorced from an abusive marriage and I am struggling to stand up on my feet. The 

last two weeks of each month my account is zero.  

 

 

I support the Oregon Kids’ Credit so that my family can get the support it needs.  


